
ChineseBibleSchool.org 

 

Free Online  

Bible School 

(2 Timothy 2:2) 

 

A work of the 

University  

Church of Christ  

San Marcos, TX 

 

Director: 

陳中文 

William Chen 

OFFICE: 25 Lantana Lane, Maxwell, Texas 78656 USA     •     EMAIL: chinesebibleschool@gmail.com    •     WEB: ChineseBibleSchool.org 

 

Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—November 2023 

Greetings from the Chinese Bible School. Grace to you and peace from God our Father 

and the Lord Jesus Christ.   

We are delighted to inform you that the video lessons for the Book of Philippians have 

been successfully uploaded to the Chinese Bible School website. You can access these 

lessons through the following links:   

Traditional Chinese: https://chinesebibleschool.org/courses/traditional-philippians/ 

Simplified Chinese: https://chinesebibleschool.org/courses/simplified-philippians/ 

Please feel free to share these resources with anyone who may be interested in our 

work. Thank you. 

In addition to the video lessons, we are pleased to announce the completion of study 

guides for the Book of Philippians. These guides are designed to complement the video 

content, offering additional materials for in-depth study. You can download the study 

guides by clicking the links below: 

Traditional Chinese: https://chinesebibleschool.org/traditional-downloads/ 

Simplified Chinese: https://chinesebibleschool.org/simplified-downloads/ 

Looking ahead, we are in the process of preparing video lessons for the Book of First 

Thessalonians. The manuscripts for all the lessons in this study have been finalized and 

will undergo a thorough review and revision before video recording. These materials 

are also being utilized in our weekly online Bible study. 

A key focus of the upcoming lessons revolves around the second coming of the Lord 

Jesus Christ. To address potential confusions and false doctrines related to this topic, 

we are preparing two topical video lessons: "When Will The Kingdom Come" and "The 

Truth about Premillennialism." These lessons draw from the insightful videos "When 

Will The Kingdom Come," "No One Left Behind," and "Premillennialism: A Deeper 

Study" by Don Blackwell, produced by the World Video Bible School. We appreciate 

brother Don's dedication in creating these videos to counter false doctrines and present 

biblical truth. Our hope is that these forthcoming lessons will contribute to a clearer 

understanding of the kingdom of God and the second coming of Christ among Chinese 

speakers globally. 

We express our heartfelt thanks for your prayers and ongoing support of the Chinese 

Bible School. Your steadfast commitment enables us to continue the Lord's work in 

serving the vast Chinese-speaking population worldwide. Let us continue to uplift one 

another in prayer, anticipating that our collaborative efforts in His Kingdom will yield 

abundant fruit.  

The grace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you. Amen. (1 Thessalonians 5:28) 
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